
 

 

 

Circular No. 10 of the year 2023 

Regarding 

The Prophet’s Birthday Holiday for the year 1445 Hijri 

 

 

To the kind attention of all Ministries and Federal Entities, 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

extend its best greetings to you, wishing you continuous success, and would like 

to congratulate you on the occasion of the Prophet’s Birthday for the year 1445 

Hijri, and wish you abundant health and well-being. 

Based on the cabinet resolution regarding the agenda of public holidays for both 

public and private sectors in the UAE for the year 2023, FAHR is pleased to 

inform all the ministries and federal entities that the holiday of the Prophet’s 

Birthday will be on Friday, September 29, 2023. 

On this occasion, we ask the Almighty to bless the leadership, the government 

and the people of the UAE, and the Arab and Islamic nation, with health and well-

being. 

 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

Issued on September 18, 2023 

 

 

 

 


